
 

 

HEATHWALL 
PUMPING STATION 
PROGRESS UPDATE AND MARINE WORKS 

Our works at the Heathwall Pumping Station site are progressing well. We recently contacted you 
with information regarding our upcoming marine piling works which will commence mid-June. 
There may be increased noise and vibration as a result of these works which we will continue to 
monitor to ensure we remain within our permitted limits.  
 
In early July, we will install monitoring equipment in the Cross Thames Link Tunnel before we 
begin tunnelling ourselves. We will need to access the sewer running below Nine Elms Lane and 
for this we will be required to close one lane of traffic overnight. Traffic management will be set up 
by 22:00 and our subcontractor will set up a crane to lift the covers on a manhole to the west of 
the Heathwall site. Access will be made using the crane and man riding basket between midnight 
and 04:00 and the team will be lifted out and covers replaced between 04:00-05:00 after which 
point the lane will be reopened to traffic.  
 
This sequence will be repeated each weekday shift from the 2nd of July for a period of 
approximately 3 weeks.  
 
We continue to work closely with Transport for London and London Borough of Wandsworth. 

 

Key information here 
 
Working hours: 

 Core hours Mon-Fri 08:00-18:00, Sat 
08:00-13:00 

 Extended hours Mon-Fri 22:00-05:00 
 
What to expect: 

 One lane closure on Nine Elms Lane 

 A small team on site to carry out the 
works and operate the crane 

 
What we will do: 

 Monitor noise and vibration levels 

 Keep you informed of upcoming 

works 
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